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 Council Corner

The main topic of discussion at last nights council meeting was the railroad crossing at Main
Street.  The crossing is the most hazardous one in the village because of the angle and blind
spots.  The state would require that crossing lights and gates be installed to maintain the
crossing.  The cost for the maintenance of this equipment would be the responsibility of the
village.  Since the village already has a crossing a short distance away,  the council adopted a
resolution to permanently close the crossing.  Instead of the village paying to maintain the
crossing, it would be compensated by the federal government to close the crossing.  This
money would have to be used for road improvements.  
Plans are moving along on the reconstruction of Maybee-Scofied road and the project should
be started within the next 60 days.  Also approved was the crack sealing of Bluebush Road
and Raisin Street by an outside firm.  Local streets will be handled by the village.    
 

The Library Table     734-587-3680

http://monroe.lib.mi.us/maybee-branch-library

9060 Raisin St. Maybee, MI 48159-0165  Hours open

Mon: 12:00 pm-8:00 pm  Tue: 12:00 pm-5:00 pm  Thu: 9:00 am-1:00 pm

Fri: 9:00 am-5:00 pm  Sat: 9:00 am-2:00 pm

Every Tuesday

• 3:00 PM EVERY HERO HAS A STORY- MAYBEE

Maybee Branch Library

• Every Thursday

10:00 AM Toddler Storytime

Maybee Branch Library

• July 26, 2015 

7:00 PM Maybee Branch Bookclub

Maybee Branch Library

• Every Saturday

Lego building, we'll supply the Legos

Maybee Branch Library

With Summer now here more and more children are playing at the park.  For people that enjoy bringing

their pets to the park, we ask that you please pick up after them.  The village has also added more trash

containers to the area to help eliminate the chance for broken glass and metal.  The park is there for all

to enjoy so we ask that you please co-operate and do your part. 

Enjoy the Summer if it ever stops raining.


